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I vehemently OPPOSE [HB 3963]. 

 

The Department of Land Conservation and Development has done Oregon a 

grievous disservice via their association and efforts to hoist wind and solar energy 

upon Oregonians. 

 

Off-shore wind mills are costly to maintain, non-recyclable, foreign made, kill birds, 

whales, disrupts sea life and are unsightly, spoiling all sorts of economic 

development such as restaurants, Hotels and the Fishing industry. 

 

Land-based wind mills are costly to maintain, kill all sorts of birds, are unreliable, 

foreign made, non-recyclable a very bad investment and are unsightly. 

 

Wind mills, generally, are inherently unreliable, costly to maintain, non-recyclable, 

foreign made, and are unsightly, destructive to the environment and a very bad 

investment. 

 

*Natural Gas Co-Generation Energy plants are the key for clean, reliable energy.   

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Hydrogen blending with Natural Gas is currently 

under development. Fusion Power is also under intense development. Have hope for 

Oregon and our great nation. Wind and Solar Energy systems are losers and will not 

power data centers needed for Artificial Intelligence." 

 


